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CDSA Montessori Parent shares..... 
 
I am a busy attorney and protective first time mom of a 15 month old 
little boy. After developing some concerns over my son’s previous 
daycare, I started researching and touring other options. We had 
visited numerous places, but within moments of our tour at Country 
Day, we knew it was the right place for us. We’ve never regretted the 
decision to move and our expectations are continuously exceeded.  
 
My son is hearing impaired, so it was of paramount importance that 
his teachers be cognizant of his speech development and the extra 
attention he requires due to his hearing aids. As a parent of a child 
who has some extra needs, it’s an unfortunate fear that some 
caregivers may perceive your child as a burden. This has never been 
the case at Country Day- he was warmly welcome from day one. 
They are interested in his development, ask appropriate questions 
and welcome and are engaging with his speech therapist. 
 
Simply put, Country Day is in a different league. The facility is 
immaculate, the directors are professional and the teachers are 
refined and care for the children as their own. Not only am I confident 
that my son is safe and well looked after, I know that he is being 
enriched and a strong foundation is being set for his future.  
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